
 

              F. No. : 3(1)/NBB/NBSA/2015                          Dated: 12th January, 2016 

Dear Children, 

This is regarding the Bal Shree Award Programme shortly to be 
held on 3rd February, 2016in New Delhi.  As you may be aware, we will 
also be providing the Awardees with Kisan Vikas Patra (KVP) of Rs. 
15,000/- value.  A format for collecting your information on the same 
has already been circulated and we have received some responses.   

However, many of you are yet to submit your details and this is 
causing delay in getting the KVPs prepared.   

It is requested that you should ensure sending all your details in 
the prescribed format in hard copy at the National Bal Bhavan address 
already circulated to you possibly by 15th January, 2015.  

 Please treat this as extremely urgent for the smooth conduct of 
the programme.  

 

 

  (Anamika Singh) 

Director, NBB 

 


